
Dear Representative Doherty and Members of the Committee,  

 

Energy independence starts at home. The safety and longevity of communities begins in 

cooperation and joint projects that protect our future by setting our own course. Please enable 

groups to effectively work together to build networks that substain and protect us from foreign 

money and political powers. 

 

Please support SB 1520 so we can support ourselves well into the future.  

 

Nicole Leggett 

7342 N Villard ave 

Portland,  OR 97217 

 


